
Cc:Greg Federspiel;Marc Resnick;Ann Harrison;Gail Hunter;+2 others
Wed 2/28/2024 9:20 AM

ATTN MBTA TF
Ms Hunter please forward to all PB and TF Members, thank you. 
Ms Powers, please forward to all SB, ConCom, and Coastal Resiliency 
Committee Members, thank you. 
Ms Marletta, please post to correspondence under MBTA ZONING, thank 
you.
 

Good Morning, Chris and Marc,
 

Please secure the responses to the questions I posed below for INNES, as a 
courtesy and in the interest of open communication, public input, and in 
light of recent challenge by Milton MA residents based on election results. I 
am interested in getting to the foundational requirements for MBTS. 
 

If I have missed your posing of the questions to INNES, please direct me to 
the meeting date and the Board where this data is available. I had requested
baseline data last year per my emails.
 

Given the complexity of this challenge, the environmental and Ch 91 
challenges and the fact that we are close in the General District per a recent 
email from Mr Olney to me attached below, the data will be key. I am 
recommending a negotiations with the EOHLC as a start to officially 
snapshot what we have and what we can do without adverse affects to our 
small Town of 9 sq miles of land mass. 
 

Please also secure an official position from our ConCom with regard to the 
Gordon College parcel in MBTS near our watershed. I have not received a 
response from Mr. Gang to an email requesting the ConCom stance. Let me 
reiterate...our watershed is paramount to this community and Coastal 
Resiliency is our major challenge.
 

Thank you All for your dedication to resolving this very complex problem.
 

Regards,
 

Lorraine
 

Lorraine Iovanni
20 A Pine St




